CONGRATULATIONS NIGERIA

The Transmission Company of Nigeria
(TCN) extends its warmest
congratulations to Mr. President, Bola
Ahmed Tinubu, GCON and the entire
nation on Nigeria's 63" Independence Day
celebration.

As we commemorate this significant day,
we appreciate Mr. President for his
unwavering dedication to the progress
and development of Nigeria. Our efforts
are geared towards realizing a more
robust and efficient transmission grid as
part of Mr. Presidents Renewed Hope
agenda
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